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Dear family, 

 

As it is that time of year that people are doing taxes, we are preparing end of the year donation receipts as 

usual.  

 

If you donated over $500 in 2022, you will automatically receive a donation letter/receipt by email soon.  

 

If you donated under $500 and would still like a receipt, please let us know and we will send one to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Mike 


